
 
 

 
Date: December 15th, 2021 

 
Message from the President: 
 
New Parent Company Announcement 

 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Thank you for your continuing business with Spectrum Semiconductor Materials. Your ongoing 
support is greatly appreciated. I would like to share with you about our change in ownership. 
Our new parent company is AmpliTech Group, a Nasdaq company trading under the symbol 
AMPG. 

 
In my continued role as President of Spectrum Semiconductor Materials, I would like to note 
that all of the current terms and policies of Spectrum Semiconductor Materials remain 
unchanged. I assure you that AmpliTech Group is committed to keeping the company growing 
and will continue to sustain the reputation and standing that we have built over many years. 

 
You are our valued customer and have trusted us to provide you with quality products and 
outstanding customer service. In making this transition to our new parent company, it is my 
commitment to you and your organization to make this change as smooth and transparent as 
possible.   

 
I and everyone at Spectrum Semiconductor Materials look forward to continuing to provide you 
with the utmost service and support in 2022 and beyond. 

 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
Steve Ochoa 
President 
Spectrum Semiconductor Materials 
An AmpliTech Group Company 


